
Rally Anglo Caledonian 2024 
 
Media Information & Accreditation 
 
The media accreditation process for the 2024 Rally Anglo Caledonian is now open and 
will close on Friday November 8, 2024. 
  
Applications from all Motorsport UK Level 2 media will be considered but not 
guaranteed accreditation. Other candidates may be granted guest access to the event: 
this will be at the discretion of the organisers. 
  
Applications from 2024 Level 2 tabard holders should include: 
Name 
Tabard number 
Motorsport UK licence number 
E-mail address 
Full home address 
Covering letter from media outlet (specific to the event) 
Examples of previous event coverage (if previously accredited) 
Home and mobile phone numbers 
Car registration, make, model and colour for the car to be used on the event 
  
  
Applications from non-Level 2 tabard holders should include: 
Name 
E-mail address 
Full home address 
Home and mobile phone numbers 
Car registration, make, model and colour for the to be used on the event 
Covering letter from media outlet 
Examples of previous work 
  
  
All applications should be sent by e-mail to paul@tfmpr.com 
The final date for applications is 8 November 2024. 
Any applications received after that date will be declined. 
  
  
Paul Lawrence 
Event press officer 
07778 547918  
 
 


